
   

 
 

 
 

 
The PITT Stop Menu:        

 
 ** Closed Today *** 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Dungeons and Dragons      
Meeting today if you still need to finish your character. Check MS Teams or contact Mrs. Price if you have any questions 
 

Attention to all tile painters     
Please come to room 2222 during FLEX on Tuesday ad Wednesday to ensure you finish your project before the end of 
the school year.  
 
 

This week is Literacy Week! Check the office & library windows to see if you won a daily prize for literacy week. 

 
➢ Are you a magnificent speller? Then the spelling bee is for you! 

The Seniors (gr 11-12) event happens today at Flex in the Library (Presentation Room).  
Juniors (gr 8-10), there’s still time to sign up for your event on Wednesday outside the library.  
Do you have what it takes to emerge the master of the bee, or do you just want to do something fun and 
competitive during Flex? Then this event for you! Prizes are up for grabs!  

 
➢ Attention Authors!      

Show off your literary talent in the 6 word story contest! Write a masterpiece that uses exactly 6 words, no more, 
no less, and submit it to the envelope on Ms. Ward’s door (Room 2012). One winner will be chosen for each 
grade level in English, and one junior/one senior for French to receive an awesome prize. All entries must be 
submitted by Friday May 20th at 2:30 pm. Make sure you include your full name, grade, and homeroom on your 
entry. See the contest posters for more details! 

 
➢ Slam Poetry Club members    

We will meet on Tuesday, May 17th at lunch in Ms. Skipsey’s room (Room 2012A). Please bring a piece of writing 
you’ve worked on with you. Still want to join the club? Come on down! 
 

➢ Visit the StarBooks Audiobook Café!    
 Come to Ms. Saed’s room (Room 2019) every day at Flex this week to listen to the fabulous murder mystery,  
 One of Us is Lying by Karen M. McManus. Five teenagers walk into detention, but only 4 come out alive…..  
 Come have a listen and some snacks!  

 

 
Attention Students! It’s Shelfie time!    
Visit the bulletin board outside the library to see our display of staff bookshelves. Correctly match the bookshelves to the 
staff members featured on the board to win a prize. Entry forms and contest rules are on the bulletin board, and you can 
drop off completed forms to the box in the library. Contest runs from Monday, May 16th until Friday, May 20th at the end 
of the school day. Look at the shelves carefully, or maybe even visit the staff members featured for some clues.  
Happy guessing! 
 

 

BOOK SWAP – Thursday May 19th     
Do you have some books sitting on your bookshelf that you would like to swap?  Bring the books that you would like to 
trade to the library, Room 1029 (Mr. Sun’s room) or Room 2019 (Ms. Saed’s room).  You will receive a golden ticket for 
each book that you bring, and you can then use those tickets to pick new books.  Teachers, there will be an adult section 
as well so feel free to tidy up your bookshelf and get yourself some new reading material.  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 

MARAUDER DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Tuesday, May 17, 2022     

Block Order – G / H / E / F 

 

Block Order – EFGH 
 

 
SHOUT OUT TO ALL GRADE 12 STUDENTS: 
 

Today is the last day to purchase Dry Grad ticket ($125.00)     
 

PMSS – News in Sports   
 
 

Senior Girls Soccer Team VS PMSS Staff 
Come cheer on your Senior Girls Soccer Team as they take on the PMSS staff this Thursday, May 19th, at Lunch 
 


